
Attendance Update – June 2023 
 
We continue to promote good attendance and expect students to attend school as normal 
when school is open.  We wish to reassure you that when school is closed due to situations 
out of our control (eg strike days), these are not recorded as absences on your child’s 
record. 

With the good weather and less illnesses that we often experience in the summer term, we 
are aiming for excellent attendance this term to boost over overall attendance statistics for 
the year.   

As always attendance certificates are being 
produced for students who achieved 97% or 
above attendance or most improved attendance 
during Term 5.  This term we printed almost 500 
certificates for students in Years 7, 8, 9, 10 and 
12. 

 

 
Our Warriner Wheel attendance incentive is 
continuing to be popular, and it was spun a few 
times last term with the students in the winning 
tutor groups receiving a treat.  It will run again 
on random days this term so ‘students have got 
to be in to win’. 
 
 
 
 
This term’s main attendance incentive will run in the last two weeks of term, w/c 10th and 
17th July.  Everyone who achieves 100% attendance in either week will be entered into a 
prize draw for the chance to win prizes such as swimming vouchers, days out vouchers or 
movie night hampers. 
 
If your child has become reluctant to attend school, there tends to be good reasons why. 
Please take the time to listen to your child, share any concerns you or your child may have 
with the child’s tutor or our Attendance Liaison Team and seek support at the very earliest 
opportunity.  You can contact our Attendance Officer, Beccy Lowe 
(r.lowe@warriner.oxon.sch.uk), or our Attendance Support Worker, Hazel Timms 
(h.timms@warriner.oxon.sch.uk). 

Thank you for your continued support 


